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searches at Rouen, M. Charles de Beau repaire, the archivist of 
the Department of the Seine-Inférieure most kindly placed his 
great knowledge of Norman affairs continually at my disposition. 
To M. le Vicomte de Carné I am indebted for his generous com­
munication to mi; of the results of his researches on La Roche, 
who is connected with his family, while several documents relat­
ing to Champlain were kindly brought to my notice by M. Th. 
Courtaux of Paris. My best thanks are also due to my friend 
Mr. E. O. Knoblauch of London for some tiring researches carried 
out for me at the British Museum.

More particularly, however, I must thank Mr. H. A. L. Fisher 
of New College, Oxford, for his continuous criticisms of my work, 
and Professor W. J. Ashley of Harvard University for some valu­
able hints and suggestions. Mr. S. V. Blake of London has been 
good enough to read a considerable portion of my manuscript, 
while Professor G. M. Wrong of the University of Toronto has 
not only read the whole of it very carefully, but he and Mr. H. H. 
Langton, the general editor of the University of Toro» Studies, 
have been at the immense labour during my absence -road of re­
vising the entire work for the press. If, indeed, t suits of my 
researches have been put before the public n y thing like a 
readable form, it is mainly due to the labours of these two 
gentlemen.

To the Burrows Brothers Company of Cleveland, Ohio, my 
thanks are due for permission to copy, with some slight altera­
tions and additions, the accompanying map from their edition of 
“The Jesuit Relations and Allied Documents.”
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